[image: image1.png]UK Mission to the
United Nations
INn Geneva



[image: image2.wmf]

Note No 018
The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, and has the honour to transmit the attached documents in response to the letter dated 18 October 2013 requesting information for the preparation of the report on child, early and forced marriage pursuant to Human Rights Council resolution A/HRC/RES/24/23.
The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

3 February 2014
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights

